
 

Portfolio Holder Decision Notice 
 

Title of decision: PH-018-22-To undertake consultations on the 
proposal to introduce on-street limited waiting 
restrictions at The Denes, Hemel Hempstead 
 

Name of Portfolio Holder: Portfolio Holder for Commercial Strategy and Delivery 
 

Name of Lead Officer Ben Hosier, Head of Commercial Development 
 

Proposed date of Decision to be 
made: 

July 2022 
 

 
 

If part 2, the reason:  
 

Decision: To undertake consultations on the proposal to 
introduce on-street limited waiting restrictions at The 
Denes, Hemel Hempstead and to introduce no waiting 
at any time restrictions on Barnacres Road, Pinecroft, 
and Georgewood Road, Hemel Hempstead to 
implement the restrictions if applicable.  
 

 
 


